
Hello 
 
As an RIA, I support increasing the cap or eliminating caps altogether on 
bond trades reported to TRACE. It is my belief that this would increase 
transparency and reduce costs to investors. 
 
Thanks for your consideration. 
 
Mike 
 
Michael Chamberlain CFP®, AIF®                        
Certified Financial Planner ™ 
 

 
303 Water St. #120                777 Campus Commons Road #200         900 E. Hamilton #100 
Santa Cruz Ca 95060            Sacramento CA 95825                             Campbell CA 95008 
831-420-1340                         800-347-1340                                         800-347-1340   
         
www.chamberlainfp.com   
 

http://www.chamberlainfp.com/

